
STATE OF CALIFORNIA—HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY
GEORGE DEUKMEJIAN, Governor

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES
714/744 P STREET
P.O. BOX 942732

SACRAMENTO, CA 94234-7320

ACWDL No: 89-114E

To: All County Welfare Directors
All County Administrative Officers

SUBJECT: ERRATA NOTICE

This notice is to inform you that the All County Welfare Directors Letter 
regarding Assembly Bill 75 and Senate Bill 822 - Outstationing of 
Eligibility Workers was incorrectly numbered. Attached is a copy of the 
letter renumbered 89-114 which you should use. No other information other 
than the number has been changed. Should you have any questions, please 
contact Lisa Reagan at (916) 322-6238.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Frank S. Martucci, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

Attachment


